PARENT SERVICE HOURS OPPORTUNITIES 2023 - 2024

Arroyo Pacific Academy believes it is important for all parents to be part of their student’s
educational experience. Each family upon acceptance is encouraged to participate in the Parent
Service Hours Program by volunteering time and/or resources to make the school year more
memorable for our students. Home stay parents are also encouraged to participate.

Parent Service Hours provide a platform for social activities among parents, create a sense of
investment, and provide necessary assistance with activities and events. Because of such
dedication and support, we are able to provide students with fun and enriching experiences that
foster student growth and strengthen the community.

Thank you in advance for the time if you choose to contribute, because without the help of
dedicated and generous volunteers, many of our events and programs would not be available
for students.

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

Special Lunches or Snacks for Students

Field Trips and/or Club Transportation and Support
Graduation Reception

Faculty Appreciation Lunches

Career Day
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Student Name (First, Last):
Grade:

Parent Name (First, Last):

Career/Areas of Expertise/Special Skills:

Telephone: ( ) - Email(s):

I/'we would most like to contribute to the school by doing the following:

Signature: Date:
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